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5th September 2024 
 

Nursery and Reception Phonics Workshop Monday 16th September 2024 
 
Dear parent/ guardian, 
 
We would like to invite you to a phonics workshop on Monday 16th September, where you will be able to 
find out about the phonics system used in nursery/ school and how this supports your child’s early reading 
and writing development. Two sessions will be available during the day for you to attend. 
 
If you are able to attend any of the sessions, please sign and return the slip below to your child’s class 
teacher. We look forward to meeting you.  
 
With best wishes,  
 
 
Mrs Heap   Mrs Clutterbuck  Miss Raye Gould 
Headteacher  Reception Class Teacher Nursery Class Teacher 
              
 
I am able to attend the phonics workshop on Monday 16th September at: 
 
 
     2.30pm           5.00pm   (Please tick the session needed) 
 
 
I will require     seats. 
 
 
 
 
Name:           Signature:        
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